

AUTISM DROP-IN SESSIONS FOR PARENTS

The drop-in clinics provide an opportunity for parents to come and ask clinicians any questions regarding support available in the local community. The team are also joined by members of the local community including IASK and KCC who are able to answer more specific questions relating to their background.

We have the following dates available:

Thursday 1st February Monday 15th April Monday 10th June

All drop-ins will take place online on Teams meetings.

Please contact us on this email address to register your interest: nlds.aps@nelft.nhs.uk